ADVISORY

BTr-NCR STRICTLY IMPLEMENTS CONTACTLESS

TRANSACTIONS STARTING 29 JULY 2020

The Bureau of the Treasury — National Capital Region (BTr-NCR) shall strictly
implement contactless transactions with stakeholders effective 29 July 2020 in
compliance with health protocols implemented by the BTr and Palacio del Gobernador
(PDGCC) Building Management for the protection of the employees and transacting
public.

In reiteration of BTr-NCR Advisory dated 18 May 2020 posted in BTr website
and BTr-NCR facebook page, all accountable officials and employees are advised to
submit applications for Fidelity Bonding and requests for MDS Check Re-Order through
email including scanned copies of required supporting documents.

For queries and concerns, NGAs, LGUS and GOCCs may contact the following
BTr-NCR officials :

Contact Person Address/Contact No. Areas Covered
RO | Florence B. Almadrigo | fbalmadrigo@treasury.gov.ph
Tel. Nos. : 8527-2786
0919-6474380
DI | Violeta P. Chavez leilapalingchavez@yahoo.com | Manila, San Juan
Tel. Nos. : 8527-3082 Mandaluyong
0927-4926520
DIl | Concepcion S. csaustria@treasury.gov.ph
Austria Tel. Nos. : 8527-6846 Quezon City
0917-5365207
DIIl' | Ofelia A. Castillo oacastillo@treasury.gov.ph Makati, Muntinlupa,
Tel. Nos. : 8527-3083 Pasig, Taguig,
0917-6498637 Marikina
DIV | Ethel R. Silvestre ersilvestre@treasury.gov.ph Valenzuela, Pasay, Caloocan,
Tel. Nos. : 8527-3080 Pateros, Malabon, Las Pinas,
0917-3806728 Paranaque, Navotas

All are encouraged to

updates/advisories :

regularly check the

following channels for

o Official website of the BTr (www.treasury.gov.ph)

e Bureau of the Treasury - NCR facebook page

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

28 July 2020




